
RAISE YOUR LEVEL SOCCER ACADEMY 

 

COVID RESPONSE: 
 

 FOR GAMES, TRAININGS, CLINICS! 
 
To provide the safest possible environment for all participants, please read our 
protocols and procedures:  
 

• Participants:  players, coaches, referees, and Spectators must always wear a 
facial covering over the nose and mouth.  

 
• Players cannot arrive any more than 10 minutes prior to game time and will not 

be permitted in the building until the previous teams have left.  
 

• No more than one spectator per player will be allowed in the facility and all 
spectators must remain in the designated spectator section for their field. 
Spectators for the U8 are the only ones permitted in the building at this time for 
games only.  For training, each team can have one representative to observe the 
team. 
                            

• Currently Governor Baker has restricted us to 25% capacity.  At this time, no 
spectators will be allowed in the building for U10 and above for games and 
trainings.  Each team however can have a coach and a second adult to represent 
the team during games.  We will Facebook live the games.  Please go to 
raiseyourlevelsoccer.com and connect to Facebook or search raise your level 
soccer academy in Facebook. 

 
• Games will be composed of 2, 20-minute halves with a shortened half time to 

keep games no longer than 45 minutes in full duration.  
 

• We ask that coaches with their team, exit the building directly following the game 
using the designated exit (through the turf room).  

 
• If you are not feeling well or pending COVID 19 test results – Please Stay Home! 


